
RESUMPTION OF NORMAL OPERATIONS NOTIFICATION 

WTXF-TV 

 

Fox Television Stations, LLC, licensee of WTXF-TV (Facility ID 51568) (“Station”) hereby 
notifies the FCC of normal operations for the facility described in the current license (File No. 
0000080320).  After recently installing a replacement mask filter, on November 17, the Station 
had experienced an arc in its transmission system and had to reduced power to 70 kW.  We have 
now repaired the transmission system and are currently operating at  90 kW TPO (ERP 930 kW), 
or 93 percent of licensed power.  The Station anticipates that it will be at full licensed strength by 
Monday, December 21, 2020.   

 

 


